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  Origin Dan Brown,2018-07-17 #1 WORLDWIDE
BESTSELLER • Dr. Langdon is once again wrapped up
in a global-scale event that could have massive
ramifications on the world’s religions. As he does
in all his novels, Brown[‘s] extensive research on
art, architecture, and history informs every page.
—Entertainment Weekly Robert Langdon, Harvard
professor of symbology, arrives at the ultramodern
Guggenheim Museum Bilbao to attend the unveiling
of a discovery that “will change the face of
science forever.” The evening’s host is Edmond
Kirsch, a forty-year-old billionaire and futurist,
and one of Langdon’s first students. But the
meticulously orchestrated evening suddenly erupts
into chaos, and Kirsch’s precious discovery
teeters on the brink of being lost forever. Facing
an imminent threat, Langdon is forced to flee.
With him is Ambra Vidal, the elegant museum
director who worked with Kirsch. They travel to
Barcelona on a perilous quest to locate a cryptic
password that will unlock Kirsch’s secret.
Navigating the dark corridors of hidden history
and extreme religion, Langdon and Vidal must evade
an enemy whose all-knowing power seems to emanate
from Spain’s Royal Palace. They uncover clues that
ultimately bring them face-to-face with Kirsch’s
shocking discovery…and the breathtaking truth that
has long eluded us.
  Origin Jessica Khoury,2012-09-04 Pia has always
known her destiny. She is meant to start a new
race, a line of descendants who will bring an end
to death. She has been bred for no other purpose,
genetically engineered to be immortal and raised
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by a team of scientists in a secret compound
hidden deep in the Amazon rainforest. Now those
scientists have begun to challenge her, with the
goal of training her to carry on their dangerous
work. For as long as she can remember, Pia’s
greatest desire has been to fulfill their
expectations. But then one night she finds a hole
in the impenetrable fence that surrounds her
sterile home. Free in the jungle for the first
time in her life, Pia meets Eio, a boy from a
nearby village. Unable to resist, she continues
sneaking out to see him. As they fall in love,
they begin to piece together the truth about Pia’s
origin—a truth with nothing less than deadly
consequences that will change their lives forever.
Origin is a beautifully told, electric new way to
look at an age-old desire: to live forever. But is
eternal life worth living if you can’t spend it
with the one you love?
  Origins Lewis Dartnell,2019-05-14 A New York
Times-bestselling author explains how the physical
world shaped the history of our species When we
talk about human history, we often focus on great
leaders, population forces, and decisive wars. But
how has the earth itself determined our destiny?
Our planet wobbles, driving changes in climate
that forced the transition from nomadism to
farming. Mountainous terrain led to the
development of democracy in Greece. Atmospheric
circulation patterns later on shaped the
progression of global exploration, colonization,
and trade. Even today, voting behavior in the
south-east United States ultimately follows the
underlying pattern of 75 million-year-old
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sediments from an ancient sea. Everywhere is the
deep imprint of the planetary on the human. From
the cultivation of the first crops to the founding
of modern states, Origins reveals the breathtaking
impact of the earth beneath our feet on the shape
of our human civilizations.
  Origin Diana Abu-Jaber,2007 New York-based
fingerprint expert Lena investigates a series of
crib deaths that may actually be the work of a
serial killer, a case that reminds Lena of the
mystery surrounding her own childhood, marked by
her orphaned status and her intuitive talents.
  Origin Story David Christian,2018-05-22 This New
York Times bestseller elegantly weaves evidence
and insights . . . into a single, accessible
historical narrative (Bill Gates) and presents a
captivating history of the universe -- from the
Big Bang to dinosaurs to mass globalization and
beyond. Most historians study the smallest slivers
of time, emphasizing specific dates, individuals,
and documents. But what would it look like to
study the whole of history, from the big bang
through the present day -- and even into the
remote future? How would looking at the full span
of time change the way we perceive the universe,
the earth, and our very existence? These were the
questions David Christian set out to answer when
he created the field of Big History, the most
exciting new approach to understanding where we
have been, where we are, and where we are going.
In Origin Story, Christian takes readers on a wild
ride through the entire 13.8 billion years we've
come to know as history. By focusing on defining
events (thresholds), major trends, and profound
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questions about our origins, Christian exposes the
hidden threads that tie everything together --
from the creation of the planet to the advent of
agriculture, nuclear war, and beyond. With
stunning insights into the origin of the universe,
the beginning of life, the emergence of humans,
and what the future might bring, Origin Story
boldly reframes our place in the cosmos.
  Origin Jennifer L. Armentrout,2013-08-27 Book
Four of the bestselling Lux series Daemon will do
anything to get Katy back. After the successful
but disastrous raid on Mount Weather, he's facing
the impossible. Katy is gone. Taken. Everything
becomes about finding her. Taking out anyone who
stands in his way? Done. Burning down the whole
world to save her? Gladly. Exposing his alien race
to the world? With pleasure. All Katy can do is
survive. Surrounded by enemies, the only way she
can come out of this is to adapt. After all, there
are sides of Daedalus that don't seem entirely
crazy, but the group's goals are frightening and
the truths they speak even more disturbing. Who
are the real bad guys? Daedalus? Mankind? Or the
Luxen? Together, they can face anything. But the
most dangerous foe has been there all along, and
when the truths are exposed and the lies come
crumbling down, which side will Daemon and Katy be
standing on? And will they even be together? Read
the entire bestselling series! #1: Obsidian (from
Katy's point of view) #2: Onyx (from Katy's point
of view) #3: Opal (from Katy's point of view) #4:
Origin #5: Opposition Oblivion (Books 1-3 from
Daemon's point of view) CAN BE READ FIRST OR AFTER
KATY'S POV! Prequel: Shadows (Dawson's story)
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  Origin and Branding in International Market
Entry Processes Silva, Carlos Francisco
e,2023-09-07 In today's globalized economy,
selecting the right entry strategy is critical for
companies looking to expand into foreign markets.
This decision has a significant impact on a
company's performance and its ability to
collaborate with global supply chains. Moreover,
with consumers becoming increasingly aware of the
origins of products and brands, it is essential
for companies to use the origin as a means to add
value to their offerings. Edited by Dr. Carlos
Silva, this book brings together global
professionals and researchers who provide the
latest empirical research findings and relevant
theoretical frameworks on the subject, spanning
multiple industries. Origin and Branding in
International Market Entry Processes is targeted
towards professionals and researchers working in
the field of international management and
business, providing insights and support for
executives concerned with market entry,
internationalization strategies, destination and
origin branding, and brand expansion. The book
covers a range of topics, including brand origin,
country of brand origin, branding, market entry
process, internationalization strategies, place
branding, and digital places, among others. This
book is an excellent resource for academics and
professionals looking to understand the strategic
role of brands and their origin in international
market entry, helping readers make informed
decisions on market entry strategies and branding
that will ultimately improve their performance and
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success in global markets.
  The Origin of Chirality in the Molecules of Life
Albert Guijarro,2022-06-10 This book provides an
interdisciplinary review of one of the great
unsolved mysteries that has fascinated scientists
for over 150 years: the origin of chirality in
biomolecules. Current advances in fields as
diverse as space exploration, prebiotic chemistry
and high-energy physics may help to provide an
answer. Important pieces of information will come
from observations at the two frontiers of science:
outer space and the subatomic world. Observation
of distant planets, galaxies, and even actual
sampling of celestial objects from beyond the
solar system are projects currently underway. At
the other end of the spectrum, there are
experiments that study the elemental properties of
matter, such as symmetry, and interactions with
the fundamental forces. Completely revised and
updated this new edition once again unifies all
the theories of the origin of biomolecular
homochirality together in a single source. This
complete, interdisciplinary review of an
intriguing subject condenses a large and disparate
range of contributions from journals in almost
every scientific field. The various theories have
been organized, interrelated and explained in a
unified way. It is fundamental, comprehensive and
structured to be accessible for educational
purposes.
  Origin of Elements in the Solar System Oliver K.
Manuel,2007-05-08 Based on an American Chemical
Society Symposium organized by Professors Glenn
Seaborg and Oliver Manuel, this volume provides a
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comprehensive record of different views on this
important subject at the end of the 20th century.
They have assembled a blend of highly respected
experimentalists and theorists from astronomy,
geology, meteoritics, planetology and nuclear
chemistry and physics to discuss the origin of
elements in the solar system. The intent was to
include all points of view and let history judge
their validity.
  The Evo-Devo Origin of the Nose, Anterior Skull
Base and Midface Roger Jankowski,2013-03-19 The
phylontogenic theory proposes an original
understanding of nose, sinus and midface formation
and development by looking back in evolution for
the first traces of the olfactory organ and then
tracing its successive phyletic transformations to
become part of the respiratory apparatus and
finally the central point of human facial anatomy.
Von Baer’s, Darwin’s, Haeckel’s, Garstang’s,
Gould’s and Buss’ explorations of parallels
between phylogeny and ontogeny help to trace the
nose and midface story. The paradigm of existing
parallels between ontogeny and phylogeny proves
useful both in seeking to understand the
holoprosencephalic spectrum of facial
malformations (which represent radically different
pathways of facial development after the life’s
tape has been started to run again) and in
formulating hypotheses on chordate to vertebrate
evolution. The phylontogenic theory leads to new
medical hypotheses on nose and sinus diseases and
opens the field of evolution and development-based
medicine.
  Origin and Distribution of the Cocoa Palm Orator
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Fuller Cook,1901
  Origin Jennifer Raff,2022-02-08 AN INSTANT NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! From celebrated
anthropologist Jennifer Raff comes the untold
story—and fascinating mystery—of how humans
migrated to the Americas. ORIGIN is the story of
who the first peoples in the Americas were, how
and why they made the crossing, how they dispersed
south, and how they lived based on a new and
powerful kind of evidence: their complete genomes.
ORIGIN provides an overview of these new histories
throughout North and South America, and a glimpse
into how the tools of genetics reveal details
about human history and evolution. 20,000 years
ago, people crossed a great land bridge from
Siberia into Western Alaska and then dispersed
southward into what is now called the Americas.
Until we venture out to other worlds, this remains
the last time our species has populated an
entirely new place, and this event has been a
subject of deep fascination and controversy. No
written records—and scant archaeological
evidence—exist to tell us what happened or how it
took place. Many different models have been
proposed to explain how the Americas were peopled
and what happened in the thousands of years that
followed. A study of both past and present, ORIGIN
explores how genetics is currently being used to
construct narratives that profoundly impact
Indigenous peoples of the Americas. It serves as a
primer for anyone interested in how genetics has
become entangled with identity in the way that
society addresses the question Who is indigenous?
  Origins Jim Baggott,2015-10-08 What is life?
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Where do we come from and how did we evolve? What
is the universe and how was it formed? What is the
nature of the material world? How does it work?
How and why do we think? What does it mean to be
human? How do we know? There are many different
versions of our creation story. This book tells
the version according to modern science. It is a
unique account, starting at the Big Bang and
travelling right up to the emergence of humans as
conscious intelligent beings, 13.8 billion years
later. Chapter by chapter, it sets out the current
state of scientific knowledge: the origins of
space and time; energy, mass, and light; galaxies,
stars, and our sun; the habitable earth, and
complex life itself. Drawing together the physical
and biological sciences, Baggott recounts what we
currently know of our history, highlighting the
questions science has yet to answer.
  Origin: Wolf Creek Book 1 Greg Mclean,2014-01-02
Nature vs nurture turns out to be a bloodbath The
wide open outback offers plenty of space for
someone to hide. Or to hide a body. When wiry
youngster Mick Taylor starts as a jackaroo at a
remote Western Australian sheep station, he tries
to keep his head down among the rough company of
the farmhands. But he can't keep the devils inside
him hidden for long. It turns out he's not the
only one with the killer impulse – and the other
psychopaths don't appreciate competition. Is
Cutter, the station's surly shooter, on to him?
And what are the cops really up to as they follow
the trail of the dead? In the first of a blood-
soaked series of Wolf Creek prequel novels, the
cult film's writer/director Greg Mclean and horror
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writer Aaron Sterns take us back to the beginning,
when Mick was a scrawny boy, the only witness to
the grisly death of his little sister. Origin
provides an unforgettably bloody answer to the
question of nature vs nurture. What made Mick
Taylor Australian horror's most terrifying psycho
killer? 'One of the great horror film heavies of
the last 25 years' Quentin Tarantino 'One of the
best serial killer novels out there . . . destined
to be considered a classic in future years'
ScaryMinds.com 'It's grizzled, it's harsh, and
it's damn mean – Wolf Creek: Origin is a kick-ass
read' HorrorNovelReviews.com
  The Human Origins Valentin Matcas,1901 There is
more to the human origins, development,
intelligence, and civilization, than the epic
debate Creationism versus Evolution, simply
because there is more to the human condition than
what authorities and ideologies want you to
believe. Therefore, when you study the human
origins, you have to search beyond the moment when
the first humans had detached from the firmament
or previous species, since there are other
significant events in humanity’s lifespan and
achievement defining its specific timeline. While
you have to study everything, otherwise you risk
understanding these significant events only from
simplistic empirical or ideological perspectives,
ending up learning what you already know, while
following the crowd throughout unending debates.
Since you want the accurate truth, because you
already know all theories, beliefs, speculations,
and debates regarding the human origins. And this
is why, when you study the human origins, you
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expect to understand everything about the origins
of life, the nature and origins of this world, the
nature of the human higher self and intelligence,
the origins and debut of the human consciousness
and human intelligent reasoning, along with all
details related to the Creator of this entire
world, of Life, and of humanity. Additionally, it
is relevant to know how all these affect you
personally, and how they affect your family, your
genetic line, and your nation, how your family and
genetic line originate, where and how it happened,
under what circumstances, and with what status and
privileges for you, for your family, for your
nation, and for the humankind. And this is exactly
what we cover throughout this book, in all details
and from all perspectives. This book studies the
human origins, along with the origins of life,
human intelligence, human species, human
development, human society, human current
civilization along with various past civilizations
of Earth, integrating humans, their origins, and
their original and current conditions in an
elaborate comprehensive model.
  Origin Greg McLean,Aaron Sterns,2014 The
outback's a great place to disappear: lots of
country and no one around. Plenty of space for
someone to hide. Or to hide a body. When wiry
youngster Mick Taylor starts as a jackaroo at a
remote Western Australian sheep station, he tries
to keep his head down among the rough company of
the farmhands. But he can't keep the devils inside
him hidden for long. Mick's surprised to discover
he's not the only one with the killer impulse. Is
Cutter, the station's surly shooter, on to him?
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And do the rough cops following the trail of the
dead have their own agenda, outside the law? In
the first of a series of Wolf Creek companion
novels, the cult film's writer and director Greg
Mclean takes us back to the beginning, when Mick
was a scrawny boy, the only witness to the grisly
death of his little sister. This book provides an
unforgettably bloody answer to the question of
nature vs nurture. What made Mick Taylor
Australian horror's most terrifying psycho killer?
  The Darkest Star Jennifer L.
Armentrout,2018-10-30 In the world of the Lux,
secrets thrive, lies shatter, and love is
undeniable. #1 New York Times, USA Today, and
internationally bestselling author Jennifer L.
Armentrout brings her trademark drama and intrigue
to a new romantic YA science fiction series with
The Darkest Star. A girl pulled into in a world
she doesn't understand finds herself confronted by
long buried secrets, a betrayal that could tear
her life apart...and Armentrout's most swoonworthy
book boyfriend yet. Seventeen-year-old Evie Dasher
knows firsthand the devastating consequences of
humanity's war with the aliens. When she's caught
up in a raid at a notorious club known as one of
the few places where humans and the surviving
Luxen can mingle freely, she meets Luc, an
unnaturally beautiful guy she initially assumes is
a Luxen...but he is in fact something much more
powerful. Her growing attraction for Luc will lead
her deeper and deeper into a world she'd only
heard about, a world where everything she thought
she knew will be turned on its head...
  Angels & Demons/Deception Point Dan
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Brown,2006-11
  On the Origin of Objects Brian Cantwell
Smith,1998-01 On the Origin of Objects is the
culmination of Brian Cantwell Smith's decade-long
investigation into the philosophical and
metaphysical foundations of computation,
artificial intelligence, and cognitive science.
Based on a sustained critique of the formal
tradition that underlies the reigning views, he
presents an argument for an embedded,
participatory, irreductionist, metaphysical
alternative. Smith seeks nothing less than to
revise our understanding not only of the machines
we build but also of the world with which they
interact. Smith's ambitious project begins as a
search for a comprehensive theory of computation,
able to do empirical justice to practice and
conceptual justice to the computational theory of
mind. A rigorous commitment to these two criteria
ultimately leads him to recommend a radical
overhaul of our traditional conception of
metaphysics. Everything that exists -- objects,
properties, life, practice -- lies Smith claims in
the middle distance, an intermediate realm of
partial engagement with and partial separation
from, the enveloping world. Patterns of separation
and engagement are taken to underlie a single
notion unifying representation and ontology: that
of subjects' registration of the world around
them. Along the way, Smith offers many fascinating
ideas: the distinction between particularity and
individuality, the methodological notion of an
inscription error, an argument that there are no
individuals within physics, various
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deconstructions of the type-instance distinction,
an analysis of formality as overly disconnected
(discreteness run amok), a conception of the
boundaries of objects as properties of unruly
interactions between objects and subjects, an
argument for the theoretical centrality of
reference preservation, and a theatrical,
acrobatic metaphor for the contortions involved in
the preservation of reference and resultant
stabilization of objects. Sidebars and diagrams
throughout the book help clarify and guide Smith's
highly original and compelling argument. A
Bradford Book
  The Burning Shadow Jennifer L.
Armentrout,2019-10-08 #1 New York Times, USA
Today, and internationally bestselling author
Jennifer L. Armentrout returns to the world of the
Lux with The Burning Shadow, the steamy, shocking
second installment of the Origin series that will
leave readers reeling. When Evelyn Dasher crossed
paths with Luc, she was thrown headfirst into the
world of the Lux—only to discover that she was
already far more involved in their world than she
ever suspected. Because the Luxen aren’t the only
ones with a hidden past. There’s a gap in Evie’s
memory, lost months of her life and a lingering
sense that something happened, something she can’t
remember and nobody is willing to tell her. She
needs to find out the truth about who she is—and
who she was. But every answer she finds only
brings up more questions. Her search for the truth
brings her ever closer to Luc, the Origin at the
center of it all. He’s powerful, arrogant,
inhumanly beautiful, extremely dangerous...and
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possibly in love with her. But even as Evie falls
for him, she can’t help but wonder if his
attraction is to her, or to the memory of a girl
who no longer exists. And all the while, a new
threat looms: reports of a flu-like, fatal virus
that the government insists is being spread by
Luxen. A horrifying illness that changes whoever
it touches, spreading panic across a country
already at its breaking point. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

This Enthralling Realm of Kindle Books: A Thorough
Guide Revealing the Advantages of E-book Books: A
Realm of Ease and Flexibility Kindle books, with
their inherent portability and ease of access,
have freed readers from the constraints of
physical books. Done are the days of lugging bulky
novels or meticulously searching for particular
titles in shops. Kindle devices, stylish and
lightweight, seamlessly store an wide library of
books, allowing readers to immerse in their
preferred reads anytime, everywhere. Whether
traveling on a bustling train, lounging on a sun-
kissed beach, or just cozying up in bed, E-book
books provide an unparalleled level of ease. A
Reading Universe Unfolded: Discovering the Wide
Array of Kindle Origin Origin The Kindle Shop, a
virtual treasure trove of literary gems, boasts an
extensive collection of books spanning varied
genres, catering to every readers taste and
choice. From captivating fiction and mind-
stimulating non-fiction to classic classics and



17

modern bestsellers, the Kindle Shop offers an
unparalleled abundance of titles to explore.
Whether looking for escape through immersive tales
of imagination and exploration, delving into the
depths of past narratives, or broadening ones
understanding with insightful works of science and
philosophy, the Kindle Shop provides a gateway to
a bookish universe brimming with endless
possibilities. A Transformative Force in the
Literary Scene: The Lasting Impact of E-book Books
Origin The advent of Kindle books has undoubtedly
reshaped the bookish landscape, introducing a
paradigm shift in the way books are released,
distributed, and consumed. Traditional publishing
houses have embraced the digital revolution,
adapting their strategies to accommodate the
growing need for e-books. This has led to a surge
in the availability of E-book titles, ensuring
that readers have entry to a vast array of
literary works at their fingers. Moreover, Kindle
books have equalized entry to literature, breaking
down geographical barriers and offering readers
worldwide with similar opportunities to engage
with the written word. Irrespective of their
location or socioeconomic background, individuals
can now engross themselves in the intriguing world
of books, fostering a global community of readers.
Conclusion: Embracing the E-book Experience Origin
E-book books Origin, with their inherent ease,
flexibility, and wide array of titles, have
certainly transformed the way we encounter
literature. They offer readers the liberty to
explore the boundless realm of written expression,
anytime, everywhere. As we continue to navigate
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the ever-evolving digital scene, Kindle books
stand as testament to the persistent power of
storytelling, ensuring that the joy of reading
remains accessible to all.
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